
Dr. Scott Muri 
Superintendent 
Ector County ISO 
PO Box 3912 
Odessa, Texas 79760 

WALSH GA LL EGOS 
TREVINO RUSSO & KYLE P. C . 

November 16, 2020 

RE: Renewal of Membership in Walsh Gallegos' Retainer Program 

Dear Dr. Muri: 

It is our privilege to serve Ector County Independent School District through the Walsh 

Gal legos Retainer Program. The District's membership is up for renewal on December 1, 
2020, and so enclosed you will find our Legal Services Retainer Agreement. If the District 
chooses to continue its membership, please sign and return the agreement. The invoice for 
the renewal will be sent on or around 12/1/2020 with your regular monthly statement so 

there is no need to send a check with the signed agreement. This program includes the 
following valuable benefits for just $1,000.00 per year: 

■ No-charge telephone consultation on day-to-day general and special 
education matters with attorneys in any of our offices, 

■ Reduced rates for legal work, 
■ Reduced fees for inservices, 
■ Reduced rates for practical Walsh Gallegos products such as the web­

based Student Code of Conduct, The Legal Guide to DAEP & Expulsion 
and the Extracurricular Code of Conduct, 

■ A free subscription to our bi-monthly general education newsletter 
"Time Out with Walsh Gallegos," 

■ A free subscription to our monthly special education newsletter "This 

Just In," and 
■ Email updates about the latest developments in education law. 
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More information about these services and other advantages of the retainer program are 
included in the attached description. Also enclosed is information about our EFT/ ACH 
payment program that provides a convenient, efficient, secure, and less costly method of 

payment than paper checks. 

It is an honor to be of service to Ector County Independent School District. Many districts 
have adopted the Texas Association of School Boards' policy BOD (local) which requires 
approval of the agreement by the Board of Trustees; check your pol icy to see who is 
authorized to approve and sign the Agreement. Additionally, please note that in accordance 
with the requirements of HB 1295 we have filed Form 1295 with the Texas Ethics Commission 
and are enclosing a certification of filing of Form 1295 for your records. 

We look forward to receiving your signed contract. In the meantime, please remember that 
you can call any of our offices and speak with the attorney of your choice to get the guidance 

you need, when you need it. I am pleased to be your shareholder contact regarding the 
retainer program. Should you have any questions about the Retainer Agreement or wish to 
reach me directly, please contact me at (800) 232-9469. 

EWH/yml 
Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Elvin W. Houston 

cc: Dr. Donna C. Smith, Board President 
Ms. Leslie Wilson, Executive Director of Special Services 


